



Student's name: _____

READING

1. Read the article and answer the questions below. (6x2=12)

WHEN THE MUSIC IS OVER...

Music festivals are the hottest holiday **destination** for young people in Europe. The continent offers some of the biggest outdoor rock events in the world and cheaper intercontinental flights have allowed growing numbers of young people to combine a trip **abroad** with their chance to see their favorite band. But what happens when all the fun, music and dance is over?

This recent fashion for festivals mini-breaks has an environmental cost. Fans often leave mountains of multicolored **waste** behind once the festival has finished. In 2010, for example, the Glastonbury organizers reported that they had collected 20,000 kilos of clothing, tents and sleeping bags!

Many bands and singers also noticed that something was not right. *Radiohead* said in a press conference that they would not play at festivals that did not offer eco-friendly **policies**. *The Killers* also said that they were concerned about environmental issues and promised to think of ways to clean up after their shows. At the same time, they asked their fans to help.

But what are the big event organizers doing? The town of Benicassim in Spain, for example, mainly uses biodegradable or recyclable materials in bars and restaurants. In Denmark, the Roskilde festival manager told the press that he had introduced a **refundable** deposit on drink containers, and 97% were returned. The Big Green Gathering organizers told the festivals-goers to arrive by public transport, walk or bike.



But is this enough? No, of course it isn't. A lot more could be done. And the idea of combining music with a relaxing break will only be **sustainable** when everyone takes responsibility.

a. What environmental problems do music festivals face once it has finished?

b. What happened in the Glastonbury festival in 2010?

c. What are *The Killers* and *Radiohead* worried about?

d. How did the Roskilde festival manager solve the problem of drink container waste?

e. What did the Big Green Gathering organizers ask the people to do?

f. What is the biggest music festival in our country? What should be done to make it environmentally friendly?

2. Look at the underlined words in the text. Match them with their definitions. (6x1=6)

that can be given or taken back _____

materials or substances that are left after you use something. _____

using methods that do not harm the environment _____

set of plans and actions _____

in or to a foreign country _____

the place where someone is going _____

abroad

destination

policies

refundable

sustainable

waste

LANGUAGE IN USE

3. The festival at Glastonbury was a great success. Choose the correct words. (5x2=10)



- a) Rock bands **played / were played** all night.
- b) Biodegradable and recyclable materials **are / were** used in bars and restaurants.
- c) After the festival, not much waste **was / are** left in the arena.
- d) Public transport and bikes **was / were** used by festival goers.
- e) The city council **offered / was offered** a free city tour of the city to the people who attended the concert.

4. Peter and Lee are getting ready to go to a concert. Complete with a word or phrase from the box. (5x1=5)

- P: Hey Lee. _____
- L: I'm fixing my car. _____
- P: Yes, of course. What do you want me to do?
- L: Can you hand me my tools?
- P: _____. What happened to your car?
- L: I had a terrible accident yesterday.
- P: Really?
- L: Noo! _____
- P: Ohh. _____
- L: Sorry. The car stopped working when I was going to work.
- P: I'll help you in a minute. I must make a phone call.
- L: Ok.

Stop fooling around.

I am pulling your leg.

What's up?

Can you give me a hand?

Sure



5. Sam fell asleep and nearly missed the concert last week. Drag and drop the correct tag question. Be careful! There's one extra question tag. (4x2=8)

isn't it

do you

weren't you

are you

didn't you?



Mom: Sam, you aren't still in bed, _____?

Sam: I'll get up in a minute, ok?

Mom: Why is the TV on? You were watching TV all night, _____?

Sam: Huh? I just watched a film.

Mom: Oh no. Today is the 15th, _____?

Sam: Yeah, why?

Mom: Come on, get up. You don't want to be late for the concert, _____?

Sam: No!

Mom: Then, get out of bed

Sam: Ok!

6. Are you *interested* in the environment? Is it *interesting* to learn about it? Choose the best option to complete the sentences using the **-ed** or **-ing** form. (7x2=14)

- a) The show was _____ (amazing/ amazed)
- b) Travis thinks that going to concerts is really _____ (exhausted /exhausting)
- c) I was _____ that it was two hours long. (surprised/surprising)
- d) I was a bit _____ by the end of it. (bored/boring)
- e) My friend was _____ when he heard that there 200.000 people at the concert. (shocked/shocking)

- f) I was _____ when I saw Sally at the concert. (astonished/astonishing)
 g) What's the most _____ concert you've ever been to? (excited/exciting)

7. Lee is sharing his story to the class. Read and complete with PAST SIMPLE or PAST PERFECT. (6x1,5=9)

During our last vacation, my sister and I had a terrible experience. We

_____ (just / finish) breakfast in the hotel
 restaurant when we _____ (see) the chairs moving
 and shaking! We _____ (decide) to get under a table.
 After a few minutes, we went outside. We _____



(hear) a loud noise, we _____ (turn) around and saw that the hotel restaurant
 _____ (collapse).

LISTENING

8. Peter watched a video about the activist Greta Thunberg. Listen to it and choose the correct option. (8x2=16)

- Greta says that we can still _____ this problem.
 fix find feed
- We need to stop burning _____ to survive.
 factories fossil fuels liquid fuels
- A tree is like a magic machine that removes _____ from the air.
 cartoon carbon carton
- Nature is a tool we can use to _____ our broken climate.
 repair despair remake
- George says that we are destroying our planet _____ than ever.
 louder faster quicker
- Up to _____ species are going extinct every single day.
 2,000 200 20,000
- We need to protect, _____ and fund.
 store offshore restore
- All around the world, there are amazing movements _____ for nature.
 crying thinking fighting

